
1

Kristie Turner (Planning)

From: Nick Swafford <NSwafford@gainesvillega.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, February 26, 2025 9:29 AM
To: Kristie Turner (Planning)
Cc:
Subject: HZCU25-0014 McKinzey Lane Development LLC Water Availability

Good morning Kristie, 

Please allow this email to serve as confirmation of water availability for the subject proposed rezoning. The City of 
Gainesville owns and operates an existing 8-inch DIP water main in the right-of-way of McKinzie Lane in front of the 
proposed lots. Gainesville is able to serve all lots with domestic water. If you have any questions or need anything 
further, please let me know. 

Thanks, 

Nick Swafford 
Permitting Services & GIS Manager
Department of Water Resources

O  | 770.538.2452 
www.gainesville.org 

300 Henry Ward Way, Ste. 305
Gainesville, GA 30501

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the 
sender and know the content is safe.
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